
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

We’ve had a short but incredibly busy term! Our learners have thrived in various extra-curricular 

activities, including bouldering, equine therapy, swimming, and outdoor adventures. 

This term, we celebrated VE Day with a delightful street party and a visit to Elvington Air 

Museum. Learners had the unique opportunity to meet local veterans and explore various war 

machinery. 

Several learners have successfully completed their Level 2 Bikeability and are eager to explore 

the local countryside and bike tracks. For those needing more practice, additional Bikeability 

sessions will be available. 

We also had an insightful visit from our local PSO and police officer, who delivered a 

presentation on knife crime and safety. We look forward to welcoming them back next year 

for more presentations and events. 

Next half term promises to be just as exciting! We will host our summer ball to celebrate our first 

year and the graduation of Year 9 learners into Key Stage 4. Additionally, we will welcome new 

staff and learners during our transition days. 

Warm regards, The Allerthorpe Team 

 

 

Our School Values: BRIGHT Futures! 

• Belonging: Foster a sense of belonging where every learner feels valued and accepted. 

• Respect: Promote kindness and dignity throughout our school community. 

• Inclusivity: Celebrate diversity and ensure everyone’s needs are met. 

• Growth: Show dedication to continuous growth and development. 

• Holistic Support (Help): Address academic, emotional, and social needs with care. 

• Trust: Build trust through transparent communication and safeguarding. 

 

 

 

      



 

       Summer 1 at Allerthorpe 
  

As part of VE Day learning, Allerthorpe visited 

Elvington Air Museum to examine World War 

planes and machinery. 

Learners talked to some veterans who now 

work at the museum about the war. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

VE   Celebrations                                    

May 2025 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

Equine Therapy 

And Challenge Awards 
We are so proud. 

Two of our learners have achieved their first award,  

    ‘An Introduction to Horse Riding’. 

 

 

 

 



 

Bikeability Level 2 – 20th / 21st May 2025 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, some of our learners 

participated in a two-day level 2 Bikeability 

course. Led by Road Safety Officers from 

East Riding council, our learners recapped 

their level 1 course before heading into 

Pocklington to develop awareness of 

themselves and others on the road.    

Following manoeuvres involving junctions, 

parked cars, moving traffic and lots of 

sunshine, our learners returned to school 

tired but celebratory, achieving their 

awards. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even Sonia got involved! 



 

Other News 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
DON’T FORGET TO FIND US ON FACEBOOK Or use parentcarer@allerthorpeschool.com  
 
 

SAFEGUARDING updates:  

Prevent and Radicalisation has been a priority of the Government and 

schools in the last few months. The Government has produced some 

training videos for parents and the public. We sent out an email in April with 

the link to the training information, but here it is again, in case you missed it:  

  
https://www.support-people-susceptible-to-radicalisation.service.gov.uk/portal 

 

standards of care for all students. We are excited to introduce three more members of staff this term. 

There are two teachers, Pauline and Josh. Josh will be our PE lead and 

will take Allerthorpe through the Sports Award program in September 

2025.  

Pauline is an experienced SEMH teacher with a wealth of knowledge of 

KS4 qualifications and career pathways.  

Rick will be our new tutor, supporting learners in Art therapy and other 

intervention programs.  

 

 

 

Main Dates for your diaries:  
 

Return to school for learners is on Monday, 2nd June 2025.  

3rd June 2025, Year 9 parents and learners' careers and KS4 options event.  

12th June 2025 at 2 pm, Careers and preparation for adulthood, parents of years 8 and 7, 

information coffee afternoon.  

14th June, the school will be celebrating the king's birthday  

3rd July is parents' evening; letters will come out for you to book your appointment.  

 

8th of July will be Sports Day, starting at 1.30 pm (please note this event is all dependent on the 

weather and may be rearranged for a different day)  

 

The 17th of July will be our end-of-year celebration, a summer ball event starting at 6 p.m. Pizzas and 

treats will be offered. So, let's put on our glad rags and party.  
 

mailto:parentcarer@allerthorpeschool.com
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.support-people-susceptible-to-radicalisation.service.gov.uk%2Fportal&data=05%7C02%7Cchiscocks%40allerthorpeschool.com%7C6b7402c9d8e44b8639e308dd824fdf98%7Ccafed93ebb604ff8a387f5abc0d79830%7C0%7C0%7C638810001771640210%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GzF1MHc4%2BjxvtItOd6jHsnm887zZoI%2BqqHzuGrBdCFM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


